
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
Shorts are good to go for the remainer of the school year!

Everyone is growing, and with that comes shorter skirts.
Remember that skirts should not be rolled and no more than

a couple of inches above the knee. If you are in need of a
longer skirt, we have a few available for consignment.

Leggings under skirts should be solid black or solid blue, not
gray. The leg should be tapered (no flare). 

Grades 3-8 should be wearing a belt with pants. 

K-4 girls must wear jumpers next year. The exception is for
add-to-uniform Fridays where K-4 girls can wear skirts with

a St. Edith shirt. 

Light blue polos will no longer be permitted for the 2025-26
school year.

St. Edith had a great Lenten Mission presented by Dr. Tim Hogan, a Catholic
psychologist and author of “The Gift of Cultural Hurricanes: Tools to Rebuild

Authentic Spirituality." He stressed the importance of kids being in nature. This
doesn’t always translate to a big outing (although the Children’s Garden at Matthei
Botanical Gardens is a favorite of mine) but can be as simple as venturing into your

own backyard or taking a walk outside. Plant a seed or a flower in a pot. Collect
pinecones or leaves. Listen for birds and frogs. Dig in the dirt. Not only is nature
calming, but it also connects us to God’s creation. Dr. Hogan says, “Our hearts

naturally find rest in nature, and our bodies relax when in nature because we are
surrounded by God’s good work of art.” So go outdoors with your kids this Spring

and experience God’s masterpiece!
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Link to school calendar
SCRIP Physical Card Order Dates are due in
RaiseRight by 3PM on 2nd Friday of each month:
May 9.
Lunch orders for May are due Monday, April 21 . st

Hearing and Vision testing will be on May 20  and
May 21st for preschool through fifth grade. 

th

https://www.stedithschool.com/explore/about-us-2/school-calendar

